
 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

MARCH 27, 2014 
 
 

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present were: Al Chamberlin, Larry Fuller, Jim Christian, and Chairman Ed Meier. 
 
Absent were:  Anne Minley and Jeff Lofton.  Alderman Audrey Hollis was out of town. 
 
We reviewed and discussed the Police Reports. 
 
We reviewed and discussed Ordinance 1497 (Vicious Dogs).  The board said if we 
would eliminate the highlighted section it should come into conformity with other ordi-
nances around the county. (See attached) 
 
The Board of Aldermen asked for more information on ordinances banning the “one 
time use plastic bags”.  The attachment is one of many being used now. 
 
We also had a resident ask about trimming a large tree, on city easement at the corner 
of Coburg Lands Dr. and Bakewell Dr.  He said he has a large camper that he brings 
home at times and the tree hits the side and top.  He also stated trash trucks hit it all the 
time. 
 
We also asked the Board of Aldermen about requiring all businesses to place trash 
cans outside their business. 
 
It was also brought to our attention about the amount of vehicles parking in the grass 
and yards.  We would like the ordinance enforced.   
 
Also we would like to see something in the Newsletter about the “Noise Ordinance” now 
that warmer weather is coming on. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm. 
 
Next meeting is March 27, 2014 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 


